
1160​ FIRE DEPARTMENT RELATIONSHIP 
 
It shall be the responsibility of each building principal to cooperate with the local fire 
department.  At least once a year all schools will be checked by the Fire Marshal's office and 
a report sent to the principals who will, in turn, advise the Superintendent of needed 
improvements identified by the Fire Marshal.  
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